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Hi Julia,

I sent you an e-mail a while back as the minutes from the April 4
Planning Commission meeting do not seem to be clear in regards to when
Diana Wiedemann is available or not. Also it is not explained in the
minutes that do to lack of a quorum the project was not discussed.

I could not attend the April 18 meeting, and tried to find out what
happened. The 46:55 min. video does not show anything about the meeting.
What happened?

https:/www.youtube.com/watch?v=iGUCLRRIzjI

I see the project listed for the April 18 meeting and see that all the
pages are copied sideways. The same is true for the May 16 meeting. You
still have a chance to correct that.

Annemarie
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